Minor Variance Application Withdrawal Letter
April 17, 2025

The Corporation of the City of Brampton
Committee of Adjustment

2 Wellington St., West, 15! Floor

Brampton, ON, LéY 4R2.

Re: Withdrawal of Minor Variance Application (A-2024-0450)
20 Loomis Rd, Brampton, ON L7A 4X9

To Whom it may concern,

This letter serves to formally confirm that we, the property owner and applicant (agent),

wish to withdraw the minor variance application for 20 Loomis Road, Brampton (File No.
A-2024-0450).

A revised site plan has been submitted to the Committee of Adjustment Planning
Department on April 15, 2025, and upon review, it has been determined that the
requested variances are no longer required. As such, we have decided to withdraw the
application.

Please let us know if any further information or documentation is needed to complete
this process.

Please contact the undersigned applicant (agent)/ owner should any additional be
required.

Thank you.

Applicant (Agent) Property Owner

Harjinder Singh (P.ENG) Athar Mohammad

MEM Engineering Inc. atharmohammad8@gmail.com
Mem.bldgpermits@amail.com 416-749-0434

905-673-9100



